
Santa Letters will be published
in the December 22 edition

of the Enterprise.

Send your
 Christmas wishes 
to Santa Claus on 

the Enterprise 
Express this year.  

Just mail your letter 
to “Santa Letters,”

c/o The Clarendon 
Enterprise, PO Box 

1110, Clarendon, 
Texas 79226, 

or drop it off at 
the office at 105 S. 

Kearney St. by 
5 p.m. on Friday, 

December 9.
 

Letters may also be e-mailed to Santa at 
ads@clarendonlive.com.


